
Monday 10th March 2025 

Term 4 Week 3 

 

The children looked amazing in their World Book Day costumes  

on Friday. Thank you for all the effort you went to…it was a really  

wonderful day! 

 

Reading 

 

As always, please listen to your child read each day and record any comments in the Contact 

book.  

 

Spellings 

 

This week we are learning to spell homophones and near homophones. The homework will be 

coming home on Friday. 

 
 

Maths 

 

This week, we are continuing our topic on ‘Money’. I have allocated a task on ‘Mathseeds’. It 

is called, ‘Add Money’ and it relates to what we are doing in class this week. 

 

 

I hope you have a lovely week. 

 


